
From: Paul Thurmond <PThurmond@tktylawfirm.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/13/2013 9:31:41 AM 
Subject: Re: Tripp Wiles

Awesome. Thank you

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 13, 2013, at 10:30 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Senator,
His background check will be sent to SLED today. Will likely get this back Monday or Tuesday. 
If there are no issues with the check, I will get the appointment letter signed immediately. 
Have a great Friday!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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